
From: dan knight 
Sent  26 September 
To: Planning 
Subject: FIAL: Comments on 2014/5079/P have been received by the council. 

Dear Sirs, I cant see my below comments have been uploaded onto your website. Please ran 
you confirm that these comments have been taken into account. Regards, Dan Knight 
(owner of 20 Avenue Close). 

From: 
11.1111.110 

> Date: Tue, 16 Sep 2014 15:15:22 +0100 

> Subject: Comments on 2014/5079/P have been received by the council. 

> The outside parking and garden areas of flats 1-33 Avenue Close currently look very tired 
and are in need of a makeover. The curb stones are uneven and dangerous and in the 
evening it can be poorly lit making the situation even worse. I have also noted some large 
puddles form after heavy showers and I m sure that the new proposed driveway would have 
better surface drainage than we currently have. The extra parking spaces will be very useful 
too. 

> My apartment is probably the property most affected by these proposals as I have three 
large ground floor windows overlooking this front area full on, and I totally support the 
application by the freeholder. I note that all the other signatories on the letter objecting to 
this proposal are not in block 1-33 (they are in the rear part of the property) and I struggle 
to see how they are affected by the proposed works. 

> Comments made by Daniel Knight of 20 Avenue Close, 1-33 Avenue Close, St johns Wood, 
London, NW8 6BX 
> Phone 
> EMail 

> Preferred Method of  Contact is Email 

>> 
Comment Type is Support- Email (personal) 


